
            

 

  

Communication Champion Conference 2022 Evaluation Form   
 

We would be very grateful if you could complete this questionnaire to share your thoughts on today’s conference.  
This should take approximately 5 minutes. Please feel free to answer honestly. Email addresses are being taken for 

the 'Want to hear more?' section however, if you do not wish to be contacted, please check the box. Email addresses 

will be deleted after use, in line with Norfolk County Council’s data sharing policy.  
All other answers will be shared anonymously with Norfolk County Council, Norwich Opportunity Area and DfE 

colleagues to support future planning and in some instances, anonymised quotes may be used for future publicity 

purposes.  

 

Delegate Name:   

Role:    

Setting/Organisation:  

Email Address:  

 
 

At the Conference                   
 

Please circle the relevant answer (1 being negative - 5 being positive) 
How informative have you found today’s conference? 

 

1        2        3        4        5     

 

To what extent has this conference supported your knowledge and understanding 

of children’s speech, language, and communication development? 

 

1        2        3        4        5     

 

To to what extent has this conference improved your confidence to support 

children with speech, language and communication needs (SLCN)? 

 

1        2        3        4        5     

 

 

 

Please tell us how useful you found the following sessions? Poor  Fair  Good Excellent 

Jean Gross     

Dr Helen Bradford     

 

Workshops: (Please only comment on the 3 you attended) 

    

Neil Griffiths: Sharing Books & Communication     

Cambridge Community Services: Communication is key!     

Robert Coyle: EAL & Communication     

Emma Ferris: Play & Communication     

Anne O'Connor: Physical Development & Communication     

Thriving Language: Communication & Outdoor Learning     

The ‘looking forward’ session  

 

   

The exhibitor stands  

 

   

Additional comments? 

 

 

 

 



            

 

Did you get what you expected 

from the day?    

Yes ☐    No ☐ 

If not, why not? 

What did you like most about today’s event? 

 

 

Could anything have been 

improved?    

Yes ☐    No ☐ 

Additional comments? 

 

 

After the conference 
 

What are the key messages that you will take back to your setting/organisation from today’s conference? 

 

 

 

Are there any other areas of children’s speech, language and communication development that you would like 

support with in the future? 

 

 

 
 

Want to hear more?  
 

If you would like to receive further information (via email) about any of the following, please tick the 

appropriate box below:  

☐Communication Champion Training for EYFS practitioners  

☐Communication Champion Training for parent and toddler groups   

☐Talk for Learning  

☐The Link Big OA Sharing Learning Hub  

☐Future events, training opportunities or updates on speech, language and communication from Norfolk County 

Council.  

☐The Norfolk County Council Early Years E-newsletter 

 
If you would like to join a Communication Hub distribution list, please tick the appropriate box below:  

☐North Norwich Communication Hub  

☐Lakenham Communication Hub  

☐Peapod Communication Hub (community groups only) 

☐0-2 Communication Hub  

☐Breckland Communication Hub  

 
☐ I do not wish to be contacted 

 
Any further comments you have about this event? 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this evaluation form 


